
Meet the Teacher !! 
                                   Welcome to 2nd Grade!!
I am super excited for another year here at HPCA! Last year was my first 
year teaching second grade and I am ready for a fresh start. I can’t wait to 
create new relationships with you and your children and I know HPCA is a 
great place to start.

        About me:
I am from 

Philadelphia and 
grew up not too far 
from the school. I 

love to sing and can 
break out in song at 

any moment.

   Favorites

Color: Red 
Food: Lasagna 
Hobby: Singing
Candy: All things                
Chocolate 
Animal: Octopus
Subjects: Science 
and Math
Book: Bible 

               Contact me 

Email: angelb@hpcaphilly.org

Office number: 267-331-8002

Phone: 267-595-0017

 
 ClassDojo for immediate response

mailto:angelb@hpcaphilly.org


          WELCOME !!

Dear Families, 
Once again my name is Ms.Bee. Though this is only my second year as a 
second grade teacher, I have been teaching in other capacities for about 8 
years. I am excited about this year because last year has taught me so much, 
and I still have so much to learn. I love improving myself and helping others 
to do the same. I love teaching because I get to learn from my students as they 
learn from me. Not only that, but getting to know them and be there for them 
in any way I can brings me joy.

No one knows your child better than you. With that being said, 
communication is key. I understand that I am only the teacher and I want to 
work with you to do the best we can with the time we have.  If at any moment 
you have a question or concern feel free to reach out to me. Class Dojo will be 
the quickest to contact me, or cell phone. However, if you text or call after 
6:30pm I will not respond until the next morning.   

They will have folders that go home everyday and come back everyday. These 
folders will have all homework, graded work, and other announcements in 
them. 

I want to thank you in advance for your support and your dedication to these 
babies you have created. I want you to know,  if no one told you today, that 
you are important, you are appreciated, you are loved and your children are 
blessed to have you as I am blessed to have them this year.                                            

                                                           Sincerely,

Ms.Bee



Welcome to 2nd grade!!!

My Name is Ms. Bee, 
I look forward to meeting 
and working with you all 
this year!! May the Lord 

allow us all to grow 
together!

Supply List
● Markers
● Crayons or colored 

pencils
● Highlighters 

(multi-colored)  
● Glue sticks
● Scissors
● PENCILS (more than 

you think your child 
will ever need)

● Tissues
● Hand sanitizer 
● Paper towels
● Dry-erase markers
● 1 black Sharpie
● Pencil sharpener
● 3 folders
● Pack of looseleaf 

paper 
● 3 spiral notebooks
● Pencil Box
● Water bottle
● Clorox wipes 
● Ziplock bags (gallon 

and sandwich bag)
● Index cards 


